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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: RidgeRat10@aol.com
Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 9:29 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; slovejoyjr@tcg-international.com
Subject: 50 Hegenberger Loop Closure

Steven: We herewith respectfully request an extension from October 15th, 2008 to October 24th, 2008 for the re-submittal 
of the work plan that you requested on Fuel Leak Case #RO00002447, Global ID #T06019708237, W.E.Lyons 
Construction Company, 50 Hegenberger Loop, Oakland, CA., 94621. 
I will be out of the country until October 22, 2008. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
W.E.L. Partnership, Gary Lyons, Partner 
 
 

New MapQuest Local shows what's happening at your destination. Dining, Movies, Events, News & more. Try it out! 


